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MEMORANDUM

Mayor and City Council

Richard Meyers, City Manager

WARREN H. DAUGHERTY AQUATIC CENTER REPORT

March 23,2022

On October 1,2019 the newly renovated Warren H. Daugherty Aquatic Center opened. Then in
March, 2020 the COVID-19 pandemic hit and it drastically impacted the operations of the
facility. We have not had a report since the report at the April 27, 2020 City Council meeting.
That report provided information about the operations from October 2019 through February
2020.

Joshua Norton, Pool Manager, will be at the meeting to present information about The Aquatic
Center operations since the last report.

The 2022-23 Proposed Budget is being prepared to continue the contribution from the City to
assist in funding the community programs of the Aquatic Center.

Recommendation

Information item only, no action from Council.

No Cost

U~
Richard Meyers, City Manager


